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Making the Rounds at the Arthur Winston Division Open House

MTA Board Member Pam O'Connor
attended the March 27 South Bay
Governance Council meeting and
later joined the Open House
festivities at Arthur Winston
Division 5. Clockwise, from left,
Council Chair Terisa Price, General
Manager Dana Coffey, Director
O'Connor and her mother, Esther
Smicklas. Pablo Robles, who won a
safety contest winner at Ritter
Elementary, attended with his
mother, Graciela. (4/1/04)
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